
Delegates Committee meeting of the Vaal Triangle Practical Shooting Association 

 

Date: 2024/09/26 - 2024/10/07   Place:  Virtual (By e-mail) 

Minutes accepted by the majority of the delegates on 2024/10/10. 

 

Agenda 

1. Welcome 

FO:  Welcome to all for this virtual Delegates Committee Meeting.  We especially welcome 
Quintin taking over from Etienne as vice chairman. 

 

2. Delegates credentials and voting 

Fanie Otto (FO, Chairman & WSC Rep)  Quintin Fitzpatrick (QF, Vice-chairman) 

Johann Seyffert (JS, Treasurer)    Erik Smit (ES, SAIRO&I Rep) 

Chris van Tonder (CvT, VPSC Rep)  Werner van Waveren (WvW, KSK Rep) 

 

3. Year end function and Prize Giving arrangements 

3.1. Trophies/certificates: 

The participation of our members at the leagues were not great this year. There is one 
league left on 26 Oct. According to the log to date the following divisions/categories will 
qualify for prizes: 

Standard overall: 3     Standard senior: 3 

Standard ladies: 2     Production overall: 3 

Production senior:3     PCC overall: 2 

PCC senior: 1     Thus 17 trophies in total. 

I got a quote for trophies from the people that did it last year for us since they did a great job 
at a decent price.  

Small trophies that the members get to keep: R100 each (17 required). 

Names for the floating trophies for division/category winners R6/each (7 required). 

We were short one floating trophy for a category we did not have previously (PCC senior). I 
made a trophy over the weekend but it will require the VTPSA badge and PCC Senior banner 
on it as well – I did not get an individual price for this, but it should be in line with the other 
quotes (<R100). 

Certificates: All of the above as well as 5 for provincial colours, thus 22 in total.  Quinton 
offered to do the printing for us again on this – thanks in advance. 

FO to update the logs asap after the last league and provide the final names for the trophies 
and certificates.  



3.2. Venue and menu: 

We booked the same place we used last year for Friday 8 November (thanks Elsa). 

Three menu options were received, a poll was run on the VTPSA chat group and Option 3 
was selected by the vast majority (R165). 

A deposit of R500 was paid in advance to the venue to secure the booking. 

After careful consideration of our finances a subsidy of R125/VTPSA member was accepted 
by the members of the Delegates Committee.  Members are welcome to bring additional 
guests which would be for their own account (full price).  

FO will clarify finer details for the evening with the hosts and communicate on the VTPSA 
chat group. 

We need to confirm final numbers by 1 Nov. Members will be required to pay the applicable 
amount for them into the VTPSA bank account to secure their reservation.   

 

4. General 

No additional items were raised for discussion. 

 

5. Close 

Minutes were distributed to the Delegates for approval on 2024/10/08. 

Minutes accepted by: 2024/10/10. 


